## Technology Committee – February 28, 2022

The Technology Committee met on February 28, 2022. Mr. Hein provided the committee with:

- > an overview of the technology department and staff responsibilities,
- > the recent software deployments that the teachers are using as instructional platforms such as, Nearpod and We Video,
- > an update on cyber security measures that are in place for the District, and
- recent changes to Go Guardian and how the District will have to purchase an extension of the program to continue with the same level of service that we are currently receiving.

Mr. White updated the committee instructional technology supports that the District utilizes through BOCES. He explained how the students and teachers are utilizing and benefiting from the support. He also shared information about the Technology Plan that is being developed for the 2022-2023, 2023-2024 and 2024-2025 school years. The next committee meeting is scheduled for April 25, 2022, at 3:30 p.m. in room 126 at the high school.